
Council of Buyers (COB) After FOCUS 

 

The COB Meeting agenda request and COB mailout materials will continue to go out to both university 
and community college procurement and contracts officers.  At the beginning of each COB meeting, the 
System Office will ask university members that are present which agenda items they are interested in 
and move those to the top of the agenda.  After those items have been discussed, university members 
will move to a separate room, if they have requested space and space is available, to discuss topics of 
their choosing.  The community college/TCAT members will continue with the remaining COB agenda 
items and will be the sole voting members of the COB.    

The COB representation will change to add some additional TCAT representatives. 

 


